The Mauritius Bar Association
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Wishes you N
a great Christmas & a Happy New Year. ~%§1
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. *During the festive period, our office will close at midday on the 24th and 31st December and will remain
closed up to Thursday 7th lanuary 2021,

g . ® We will resume normal working hours on Friday 8th January 2021



